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Message from President Morgan: Here it is another year has gone by. Some had a good 

year and some had a bad year. Hopefully this coming year will be one of our Best!  Thankfully 
we will have some new tournament directors this coming year.  Thank you to all the new 
members who have stepped up to help out. WE are still pitching this winter at Rutledge Indoor 
courts. Double up, share a ride and expenses and have some fun. Tournaments are sanctioned. 



 
Thank you to Alan Pepper and JoAnn for getting out the 2020 schedule. Thank you to Doug 
Farnsworth who keeps up with all NatStats.  Welcome to new officers:  Merle South VP, new 
regional Director Beverly Sizemore, new Secretary/treasurer Anita Evans and new Editor of 
TNRRUP Lois Cooper. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT (Bank balance) 
The bank balance as of Dec 14, 2019  is $ 3,877.00.  At the 2018 State member meeting, I told 
all members that I would keep an eye on the balance after an additional $15.00 was voted on 
and approved to give to all Tournament Directors for gas/travel expenses.($15x44 tourns. 
=$660.00)   At that time I mentioned that there would not be any way for the charter to recoup 
that outflow, due to reduced membership, reduced tournament participation , and increased 
cost of newsletters, propane for winter tournaments, Nov/Dec newsletter  etc..  I have not 
been reimbursed for my 2017 or 2019 expenses. Due to financial restraints as of 1 Jan 2020 
the $15.00 voted in for TD’s will be suspended per your officers vote.    Because this fee was 
voted in, members are asked to contact President Morgan to voice your opinions about the 
suspension of this Bylaw until finances allow a resumption or a change to that BYLAW.    
           
THANK YOU FROM NHPF 

October 12, 2019 
 
Dear JoAnn, 
I want to thank the Tennessee Horseshoe Pitchers Association for the donation of $45 to the 
National Horseshoe Pitchers Foundation in memory of William A. “Bill” Davis.  The monies the 
Foundation receives helps in our mission of "Building for the future while preserving the past 
and showcasing the present."   
Please thank the Tennessee Horseshoe Pitchers Association membership for their donation and 
I look forward to their continued support of the NHPF.   
Yours truly, 
 Gary F. Buehler 
Treasurer 
National Horseshoe Pitchers Foundation 
 
2020 TN SANCTION CARD  RENEWALS:  will be available from Secretary Anita Evans by mailing 
a check “ TNHPA” and she will be able to print and send it  to you. If you would prefer to renew 
your card online you may use paypal with a fee or use a credit card.  You need to go to NHPA 
website and select “eShoe” will take you to renewal sight.  Of course you may also  give your 
Membership form and payment to a tournament director.                                                            
Anita Evans(secretary/treasurer) 
143 Karla Lane             
LaFollette, TN 37766 
423-871-2726 
Email: anita.evans@CCPST.net 



 
2020 Tournament Directors:   because there will be additional tournament directors please 
reference this listing and be sure to preregister for all tournaments by Friday Noon or earlier.  
Remember if preregistered and you cannot make the tournament call so directors can make 
changes to classes. The tournament schedule will provide info for the tournament director. 
 

Tournament Directors :  
Harold Morgan     H. 865-828-8526        Ronnie Boyd        C. 931-801-9939 
Doug Farnsworth H. 931-788-3545        H.L. Evans           H. 423-449-8989 
Fred Smith             H. 865-748-5607        Robert Smullen    C. 714-598-9411 
Buster Williams    C. 865-617-0352        Del Groves           C. 423-930-7433 
Joan Elmore          H. 615-758-6304         Lois Cooper         H. 865-249-7864 
Alan Pepper          C. 615- 663-7700        Alan Gauger         C. 615-512-7066 
Marty Mulligan   H. 423-965-4733          Roger Totten         H. 931-484-6428 
Richard Rosser     H. 731-267-2071   
 
 
Message from JoAnn Stanford: This is my last newsletter and my duties as 
secretary and treasurer, TNRRUP editor will end on Jan 1, 2020. I have enjoyed 
these many years serving the former, present and any future members of this 
Great Charter. I am hoping to get back into pitching in 2020 but all depends upon 
current medical situation of my husband Jack. I miss everyone and Wish Everyone 
a very Merry Christmas and Happy Healthy New Year. Please bear with your new 
officers as the system takes time to learn.   
 
 

2020 Officers and Newsletter Editor 
 
President Harold Morgan                  
1st VP. Alan Pepper 
2nd VP Merle South 
3rd VP Alan Gauger 
Sec/Treas   Anita Evans 
Regional Director Beverly Sizemore 
TN Ringer Roundup editor: Lois Cooper 
 
BIRTHDAYS: 
DECEMBER:   Grady Coleman; H.L. Evans 
JANUARY:       Harold Morgan; Don Falkenhagen 
  
 
 



 
 
 
 

                  
11-16-19 Rut CLA 1st Bilyeu              11-16-19 Rut CLB 1st Henry Nease 2nd Robert 
2nd Ronnie Willis(NC)                           Smullen 3rd H. Morgan 
 

                 
12-7-19 RUT CLA 1st Bilyeu              12-7-19 RUT CLB 1st Williams 2nd H. Nease 
2nd Fred Smith             3rd R. Smullen 
 

                           
12-14-19 RUT CLA 1st                 12-14-19 RUT CLB 1st Smullen            12-14-19  Rut CLA 
R. Bilyeu 2nd  B. Williams             2nd Grady Coleman                             Ronnie Willis (NC)        
 
 
 
 
 


